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To: The Honorable Members of the Revere City Council 

 Mayor Brian M. Arrigo 

From: Councillor Patrick M. Keefe, Chairman 

 Committee on Legislative Affairs 

Re: Committee Meeting 

Date: September 19, 2019 

 

 

 Please be advised that the Legislative Affairs Sub-Committee will meet on Monday afternoon,  

September 23, 2019 at 5:30 P.M. in the City Councillor Joseph A. DelGrosso City Council Chamber of 

Revere City Hall, 281 Broadway, Revere, MA to discuss the following item(s): 

 

 

 

19-209 Motion presented by Councillor Rotondo:  That the following non-binding question be 

placed on the general election ballot:  Should the City of Revere stop all new residential 

construction of apartment buildings 8 units or greater for 1 year? 

 

 

19-212 Motion presented by Councillor Rotondo:  That the Mayor provide the emails, names and 

address of all 311 inquiries made to the city of Revere. Further note each and every 311 

use signs a privacy release prior to using 311. Additionally under the state records law 

this information is public. 
 

 

 


